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Petition update

NEW PETITION: THANK YOU TO FERGUSON TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSIONERS

Smita Bharti
State College, PA

Nov 11, 2015 — New petition - to thank the Ferguson Township Planning Commissioners for their brave
votes Monday night to disapprove the Toll Brothers/PSU plan:

https://www.change.org/p/thank-you-ferguson-township-planning-commissioners

Please sign your name to a new petition, thanking the Planning Commissioners for their votes. 

And please come out Monday, November 16 at 7 p.m. for the Ferguson Township Supervisors meeting, to
encourage the Supervisors to deny the plan.
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